Social Walks Secretary’s Report

BBN Committee Meeting,  Thurs 25th Sept 2014
The program for January to April 2015 is complete, and I am delighted to report it includes 11 weekend social walks. With the addition of our Challenge Walk Chiltern Kanter, BBN are providing walkers with exciting walking on 3 week-ends each month. Unfortunately, despite my usual gentle powers of persuasion, there seems to be a lack of new walk leaders willing to lead for their first time. Any possible fledgling walk leaders out there, please consider ‘taking the plunge’ and ‘giving it a go.’ I am only too willing to help in any way I can and you could put out a request for other BBNers in your area to help recce your walk. We all make mistakes on our walks (ask those who followed me out of the village where I lived on my recent walk!), no-one will mind.
After discussion amongst the committee we had included a walk on 26th April 15 in Derbyshire to celebrate the 50th anniverary of The Pennine Way and have our, now regular, annual walk and New Year meal on 4th Jan 15.

 As always, thanks to Gordon for co-ordinating the Thursday program and to Gill and Merriam for proof reading and, I am sure correcting my inevitable mistakes, and for inputting the information onto the web, from which the information will be extracted for inclusion in The Strider and in our October newsletter.
 I am now starting on the program for May to August 2015.  Please contact me asap to book a date to lead the walk, with the usual final details required by 10th January please. If I do not stand, or I am not re-elected at the AGM in November I will pass on the information to my successor.
Many thanks

Dee Brockway, BBN Social walks Secretary.

